A Happy Purim to
Pittsburgh Jewry

It 1s now 20 years since the Jewish popula-
tion of Pittsburgh has been eating and enjoy-
ing the delicatessen of the Sinai and Kosher
Star Sausage Co. of Chicago. We want to
thank all for your patronage during this time.

It 1s five years since we have succeeded in
having the government inspection number
placed on each of our labels making it easy
to recognize each piece of merchandise which
comes from our factories. Make certain that
each label bears a ‘“48”’ which assures your
protection for Kashruth and quality of a
brand which has been popular for the last
twenty years.

Mr. A. Cazen of 1227 Fifth Avenue has
been the sole agent for this product in Pitts-
burgh for the last eighteen years. Today
the Sinai and Kosher Star Meat Products can
be obtained in almost every store in every

neighborhood in Pittsburgh and vicinity.
Make ““48” your password.

Again we wish Pittsburgh Jewry a Happy
Purim and a Happy Year.

Sinai Kosher Sausage Factory
Kosher Star Sausage Mfg. Co.
United Kosher Sausage Co.




